
First Name: Becky
Last Name: Steinbruner
Email Address: ki6tkb@yahoo.com
Subject: New Fire Dept. Advisory Group
Message: Dear FDAC, 
The September 18, 2024 meeting will seemingly be the final Commission meeting, but what
remains to be seen is how quickly the new Fire Dept. Advisory Group will come be formed,
who will be chosen to serve on it., and how this Advisory Group will make the advisory
liaison role better? 

Will there be an application process for the Director of General Services and CAO to
publicize, and thereby enlist the interested members of the public and fire organizations to
apply and interview? Or will this be a hand-chosen Group with a composition that encourages
and accomplishes a desired outcome of Administration? 

During the August 27 presentation to the Board of Supervisors, Ms. Nicole Coburn stated that
there is a committee developing the by-laws for the new Advisory Group. Who is on that
committee? 

I hope that you will continue your public service to the residents of CSA 48 and CSA 4 by
staying involved and informed, and contacting the people whom you have represented. 

Thank you for your service. 
Sincerely, 
Becky Steinbruner


